
Rules Committee, 

Dear Senators, 

We have seen the damaging impacts of the electoral college. It's time to transition to using a national 

popular vote to determine our elections. Therefore, please pass HB2927 with no amendments and 

no ballot referral. I sincerely thank you for your service. 

Respectfully,  

Ryushin Hart  

97330 

Ryushin Hart  
ryushin.hart@gmail.com  
2670 NW Garryanna Dr. #4  
Corvallis, Oregon 97330 

mailto:ryushin.hart@gmail.com

